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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

February 26, 1992

Ms. M. Kim Riggs
PO Box 797
Sebastopol, California 95473

Dear Ms. Riggs:

Thank you for contacting me regarding the conservation and
management of our nations wetlands.

I believe that functioning wetlands ecosystems are a valuable
resource that must be protected. In working to preserve Californias
wetlands, I have contacted the Committee on Appropriations
requesting funding for the protection of valuable wetlands in the
Sacramento Valley and the Golden Gate National Recreation Area.

I am pleased to report that the Congress has earmarked nearly
$10 million for the purchase and preservation of these wetlands
areas. In addition, with my assistance, the Center for Coastal
Sciences was awarded a $500,000 grant to conduct valuable wetlands
research.

As you may know, Senator John Breaux introduced S$.1463, the
Comprehensive Wetlands Conservation and Management Act, to establish
a program for conserving and managing our nations wetlands. S.1463
would provide necessary guidelines for productive management of
wetlands throughout the United States. Senator Breauxs legislation
is not the ultimate answer to the wetlands question. It is,
however, a step toward revamping a system that has not only failed
to protect our environmentally important wetlands, but also placed
an undue burden on land owners and small businesses in California
and throughout the nation.

Thank you once again for writing. I hope to hear from you in
the future on this or any other issue of concern.

Sincerely,

JOHN SEYMOUR
UNITED STATES SENATOR
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